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LEVERATOR PLC’S BONDS HAVE BEEN DELISTED FROM NASDAQ HELSINKI 
 
Nasdaq Helsinki has approved Leverator Plc’s (“Leverator”) application to delist its bonds 
issued between 12 July 2007 and 18 June 2009 (the “Bonds”). As of 10 November 2016, the 
Bonds will no-longer trade on Nasdaq Helsinki as specified in a release published separately 
by Nasdaq Helsinki.  
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